

Confirmation letter – partnership with ORA Traders B.V.
Amsterdam, January 25 th , 2021
Dear Compliance Department,
With this letter, we would like to inform you that as of 1 February 2021 ORA Traders B.V. will stop trading under its own name and trading accounts.
ORA Traders B.V. has entered into a partnership with Market Wizards B.V. and as a result all of ORA Traders' accounts will be merged with those of Market Wizards. Per 1 February 2021, Market Wizards B.V. will act as the authorized trading party.
We kindly request you to process all the necessary adjustments resulting of this partnership in your relevant internal systems.
If you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact our Compliance officer Ferenc Brewster at Ferenc.Brewster@marketwizards.com.
Yours faithfully,

Market Wizards B.V.

ORA Traders B.V.